

WOBURN LOWER SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

5th October 2018

VALUE OF THE MONTH FOR OCTOBER - PEACE

PUPIL OF THE WEEK
OWLETS CLASS: THEA OWLS CLASS: POPPY
SQUIRRELS CLASS: ISLA BADGERS CLASS: SAM & FREYA
TABLE MANNERS – FINLAY

Harvest Festival Assembly – Fri 12th October at 9.15am

Our annual Harvest Festival assembly is being held on Friday 12th October at 9.15am in the school hall. The assembly will last for approximately half an hour and everyone is invited.

Please can we ask that contributions are made to our Harvest assembly, with non-perishable items being brought into school and left in the Hall week commencing Monday 8th October. Any fresh goods can be brought in the day before the assembly, on Thursday 11th October.

All items will be distributed to Staunton House and residents in Woburn. Thank you.

Tummy & Sickness Bugs

If your child is absent from school due to a sickness or tummy bug, please ensure they do not return to school until 48 hours following their last bout of illness. This will hopefully prevent the bug from spreading round the school. Thank you.

Weather

Now that the weather has turned colder, please remember to send children in to school with a coat.

Thank you.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thank you to everyone who donated and bought cakes at our Macmillan Coffee morning last week. We have had a final count and are pleased to advise that a fantastic £184.38 has been raised for this extremely worthy cause!

Thank you to everyone for supporting this event.

Absence Letters

If your child is absent from school, please remember to send in a letter on their return explaining why they have been absent. Alternatively this can be done via email to office@woburn-lower-school.co.uk.

New School Email Address

Our new school email address is office@woburn-lower-school.co.uk
Please use our new address and add it to your contacts. Thank you.

Forthcoming Dates: (new dates in bold)

Fri 12th October - Harvest Festival Assembly (9.15am)

Tues 16th October – Owls Class Curriculum Afternoon (1.15pm)

Mon 22nd - Fri 26th October - Half Term

Mon 29th October - Children return to school / please sign up for Parent Consultation appts

Wed 31st October - School Photographer

Mon 5th & Tues 6th November – Parent Consultation Evenings (statutory children)

Fri 14th December – Pantomime Trip (statutory children-details to follow)

Fri 9th November 2018 & Fri 25th January 2019 – Parent Forum Meetings (9am)